
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week ending: Friday 28th May 202 

 

Attendance:  

Term Attendance: Wow! Amazing results! 
Pentecost Term 

 

F2:    Y1:    Y2:   Y3: 

Y4:     Y5:  Y6: 

School Total:  

Catholic Life:                             

Our week began in uniting together 

in a ‘Day of Prayer’ which focused 

upon using the gifts of the Holy Spirit 

to help us honour Mary, the Mother 

of God. Our week’s mission has been 

to devote time in creating and pray-

ing the rosary and showing rever-

ence. 

St Patrick’s and St George’s parish links:  

Fr. Paul would like to warmly invite you to attend Mass 

within the parish  

MASS BOOKINGS: To book a place at Mass in St Patrick’s, 

please e-mail patrickftmass@gmail.com or telephone 

01623 622705 and leave your details.  Masses in St Jo-

seph’s can be booked on. 

stjosephmassbooking@gmail.com or 07908 310044. No 

bookings required for weekday masses. 

 

Staffing News: 
Wedding Congratulations! 
 
We send our very warmest 
congratulations to our won-
derful Miss Burton as she gets married during this holi-
day break. We wish Miss Burton and her partner every 
future happiness. Miss Burton will return to school after 
the half term as ‘Mrs Gripton’ as her married name. 
 
We also send warmest wishes to Mr Kitchinson upon the 
recent birth of his beautiful daughter. We send Mr 
Kitchinson’s family all our warmest wishes. 

Health and Safety:  

Masks:: 
Thank you for continuing to keep our children and com-
munity safe by wearing a mask and maintaining social 
distancing whilst on the school site.  

Book Fair: Miss Brown  writes  

‘’It has been lovely to see all the children dressed up in 

their wonderful costumes to celebrate ‘Book Day’, all the 

children looked fantastic. The children have been part of 

many activities today including writing and art.  

Thank you for everyone who has bought books from the 

book fair this week. It has been a little bit different this year 

but so lovely to see the excitement on the children’s faces 

when they viewed the books. If you would still like to order 

books this can still be done using the online form found on 

our school website. Happy Reading!’’ 

Key dates:  
Please note the events are being designed in line with the 

school’s and external agencies COVID-19 risk assess-

ments. Further details will be given nearer to the time of 

these events. 

Starting 11th June and then every Thursday- Y6 Faith in 

Action award lead by Family of school’s chaplain, Vicky 

Mullen 

Wednesday 16th June- School photo day (class) 

Friday 25th June- INSET Day 

Wednesday 30th June- Mr McGeichie, CEO for our CMAT 

to visit school. 

Monday 5th July- Rainbow Day Provisional picnic– cele-

brating the NHS’s birthday  

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th July- In School Transition 

Days and Y6-Y7 All Saints School transition days 

Wednesday 7th July- Families to ‘Meet the new teacher’ 

after school via Teams meetings 

Friday 9th July- End of school year Reports sent out to 

parents  

Tuesday 20th July- Sports Day  

Wednesday 21st July- Leaver’s Mass (Y6 parents invited) 

2pm  

Thursday 22nd July- F2 assembly 2pm (F2 parents invited) 

Friday 23rd July- Y2 assembly 2pm (Y2 parents invited) 

Wednesday 28th July- Leaver’s assembly 9am 

PTA news:  

All children in school should have come home with a 

Smartie tube this week. Once eaten these need to be filled 

with coins- ask children to do jobs around the house to 

earn these. The class who brings in the most tubes wins a 

prize! 

We will be running an online summer raffle after half term. 

Last time we had a great selection of over 25 prizes. If you 

would like to donate a prize, please get in touch.  

Would you like to help raise cashback for the school? Visit 

myschoolfund.org and register to receive eGift cards for 

yourself and for school. More information is on the leaflet 

attached.  

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 23rd June. More infor-

mation will follow. If you have any fundraising ideas or 

would like some more information about the PTA please 

email PTA@st-patricksrc.notts.sch.uk. 

Attendance:  

Term Attendance: Wow! Amazing results! 
Pentecost Term 

 

F2: 95.5%  Y1: 99.3%   Y2: 96.9%  

Y3: 98.3%  Y4: 96.7%   Y5: 96.1%  

Y6: 95.6% 

School Total: 97% 
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